
From: Paul Davison
Sent: 22/02/2025 2:52:41 PM
To: Council Northernbeaches Mailbox
Subject: Objection to DA21025/0132, McDonald's Manly Vale

Northern Beaches Council

Planning and Development

Clare Ryan,

I wish to submit a submission against DA2025/0132 McDonald's Manly
Vale.

Knowledge of this application has caused a great deal of concern in
the community in the short time it has become known.

It’s important when considering planning applications that the
proposed development is suitable and appropriate for the location. It
is clear on this occasion that this application is not suitable.

My main concern it the overlapping of McDonald's restaurants in the
area contrary to the guide lines set out below

https://franchiseexecutives.com.au/what-is-a-reasonable-distance-
between-stores/



McDonald's’ certainly do not use the advice when planning a new
store.

3Km Radius 8km Radius

Considering the increased pressure on street parking for the
residents in this area, due to the proximity of the B-line which is
full most days, you would be better using that space as additional
parking for B-Line travellers, thus relieving some pressure for those
of us who live here and end up having to park streets away. Some are
already talking about parking in the new McDonald's all day whilst
they catch the B Line.

Rosebery Street is busy enough and the traffic is awful along here
every day particularly at peak hours it can be banked up from Kenneth
Road as far as Woolworth's. Having a huge McDonald's there would not
only put traffic at a standstill but would also make it an incredibly
dangerous area.

Paul Davison

16 Waiwera Avenue



North Manly 2100




